
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Stacy Ruthrauff, Human Resources Director  

DATE:    February 10, 2020 

SUBJECT: 
Labor Negotiations Training 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
This training will provide a brief overview of the Collective Bargaining Process, the Public 
Employees Collective Bargaining Act (PECBA) requirements of Bargaining, and the City’s 
philosophy about the Bargaining Process. 

OUTCOMES OF DECISION: 
N/A 

ALTERNATIVES TO RECOMMENDATION: 
N/A 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
N/A 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Public Employee Collective Bargaining Process PowerPoint 
 


